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July 2023  
We have reached the end of another school year and 
it has been a busy one!  This year at Sedley’s has 
brought many great achievements and the children 
have all worked incredibly hard.  End of year reports 
have been sent home sharing lots of information 
about your child’s progress and attainment this year.  
It was lovely to read them all and acknowledge all the 
hard work from each pupil.  There are many reasons 
to be proud! Please take the time to return the 
acknowledgement slip before the end of the week.   
 
Staffing update  
Today we say goodbye to Miss Macdonald who is 
moving on to a new role in another school in which 
she will be continuing her teaching career.  We are 
very grateful to Miss Macdonald for all her hard work 
during her time at Sedleys and she will be missed by 
many.  We wish her lots of luck and love as she moves 
on and takes on this exciting new opportunity! 
 
 

Sport Week   
Sports week was a huge success, and the children had 
the opportunity to participate in a range of activities.  
Many thanks to all those that supported the children 
at Sports Day and especially thank you to Mr Poppy 
and the students from St Georges for all their hard 
work.   
 
 
Ofsted 
Sedley’s had a visit from Ofsted last week.  Inspectors 
were with us for two days and they were able to see 
all the hard work that goes on here.  Many thanks to 
staff, pupils and parents for your support with this 
process.  We are awaiting the report which will be 
shared with you once received.    
 
 
 

 
 
 

Recorder performance   
Well done to Saplings class for their recorder 
performance this week.  It has been great to see the 
progress they have made with this.  Thank you to 
parents for supporting with this.   
 
 
Aletheia Academies Trust fundraising 
Thank you to everyone who contributed to the Trust 
fundraising event in aid of Cancer Research last week.  
Aletheia Academies Trust schools have raised 
£1679.23 for this very deserving cause.     
 
 
Transition and Open afternoon 
Children spent time in their new year groups on 13th 
July, and for some this meant a change of room and 
teacher.  It was great to see how excited the children 
were, and they enjoyed the time in their new classes.  
Teaching staff will be remaining in their current classes 
from September 2023.   
 
It was lovely to see so many parents/carers at the 
open afternoon.  The children proudly shared their 
learning and showed all that they have achieved this 
year.  I hope that you enjoyed this opportunity to 
recognise all the hard work and effort your children 
have made.  Thanks again! 
 
 

 
 

Sedley’s Christian Values 
     LOVE -  FAITH IN GOD -  FORGIVENESS -  SHARING & CARING -  HONESTY  
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Some upcoming dates for your diary…….. 
 
 

21.7.23 Last day of term  

1.9.23 Term 1 starts for Year 1 – 6 

4.9.23 Year R children attending for small group session 

5.9.23 First day for all Reception children  

7.9.23 Kent test  

29.9.23 Inset day – no children to attend 

 
 
Well, here we are at the end of the 
school year!  There are many 
things to celebrate as we finish the 
term and, as always, there are to 
be some changes.   
 
Our Year 6 pupils are moving on to 
their secondary schools and it is an 
exciting time for them!  I wish them 
lots of love and luck as they take on 
the new challenges and 
opportunities coming their way.   
 
Finally, as you know, I shall be 
retuning to Stone St Mary’s CE 
Primary School from September 
and Tina Handley will be Head of 
School here at Sedleys.  
 
I would like to say a huge thank 
you to everyone for their support 
over the past two years.  Thank you 
to the staff for all their hard work – 
they work tirelessly and put the 
children at the centre of all that 
they do.  They are a great team!  

Thanks also to parents for being 
part of the journey and to the 
amazing children that attend 
Sedley’s!  It has been wonderful to 
see the school family grow and 
flourish and I know that it will 
continue to do so!   
 
I wish everyone all the very best, 
and I hope that you have a 
fabulous Summer break!   
 
Best wishes 
 
Miss Field   
 

 
 
 


